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Fwd: MPC Item # 32: Harb-White Properties, LLC, 7-11-13 meeting

Buz Johnson <buz.johnson@knoxmpc.org> Thu, Jul 11, 2013 at 9:38 AM
To: Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

--—--—-- Forwarded message --—--—---—

From: larry silverstein <larrys55@aol.com>

Date: Wed, 10 Jul 2013 23:14:25 -0400 (EDT)

Subject: Re: MPC ltem # 32: Harb-White Properties, LLC, 7-11-13 meeting
To: buz.johnson@knoxmpc.org

Mr. Buz Johnson

MPC

Suite 403, City/County Building
Knoxville, TN 37902

Re: ltem # 32 Harb-White Properties LLC

Northwest County Sector Plan Amendment 7-F-13-SP
One Year Plan Amendment 7-E-13-PA
Rezoning from O-1 to PC-1 7-J-13-RZ

Dear Mr. Johnson:

The Crestwood Hills Homeowners Association is writing in support of

the proposed amendments to the Sector Plan and One Year Plan, and the
proposed Rezoning from O-1 to PC-1 as requested in Agenda Item # 32 by
Harb-White Properties, LLC.

The Crestwood Hills Homeowners Association agrees to endorse the list
of permitted uses for this property as submitted to the Association by
Harb-White Properties, LLC on June 26, 2013. This list was also
submitted to MPC to support the application for Rezoning.

The Crestwood Hills Homeowners Association acknowledges that the list
of permitted uses submitted by Harb-White Properties, LLC will have to
go before MPC for Use On Review in September 2013.

We would appreciate you distributing this letter to all MPC Commissioners.

| regret that due to a household emergency, | am unable to attend
today's MPC meeting.

Thank you for your consideration.



Sincerely,

Ms. Sue Mauer, President
Crestwood Hills Homeowners Assn.
8824 Farmington Dir.

Knoxville, TN 37923

690-0269

July 11, 2013



